
Parents, our annual ​Early Childhood Census​ is now happening! We ask 
that you go to the district website (​www.lcsd2.org​) or use this QR Code to 
access and fill out this census for any of your children who are ​birth to 5 
years old​ and ​not​ enrolled in kindergarten yet. The district uses this 
information to plan for future needs of our schools and to get important 

information to you the year before your child will enter kindergarten.  
 
After Jan. 4, there will be an early childhood census worker in your area that will 
contact you if you have not filled out the census. ​Because of COVID-19, we 
are trying to limit face-to-face contact with our census workers, so please 
take the time to fill out the census online!​ The census will be open until 
January 25. Thank you for taking the time to complete this census! If you have any questions 
about the census or have trouble accessing it, please contact Emily Isaacson 307-885-7129. 
 

http://www.lcsd2.org/

